

Upcoming Events

- Due to Covid all in person events are cancelled
- Virtual Bingo coming in December
- Guess How Many Virtual Game coming in December
- Holiday
 Decorating
 Contest

Santa Clara



Quarterly Newsletter - December 2020

Welcome

We would like to welcome our new residents: Richard & Mary Manning, Robert & Sara Lewis, William & Deloris Boyd, Sr., Glen & Joyce Mays, Hugh & Donna Slaney, Joan Cribbs and Robert & Sally Long! Wow, Rena has been very busy!

Resident News

- Congratulations to all the Fall Decorating contest winners. First place was awarded to Betty Barton. Second place was awarded to Wilbur Barton and Teresa Loy. Third place was awarded to Paul & Judy Anthony.
- On a much sadder note, we would like to send our condolences to the family of Wayne Tolley. He passed away on September 23rd, 2020. He will be sadly missed.

Residents Group – Upcoming Events

The Rec Center will remain closed until further notice due to the rise in COVID-19 cases as well as Covid-19 Protocol rules not being followed.

Miscellaneous Items

- COVID-19 testing sites All require appointments.
 - o MedExpress Urgent Care
 - Beaver Falls, Pa 724-891-3278
 - Monaca, Pa 724-773-0777 this site also has drive through testing
 - CAA East Liverpool Campus Building #2.
 16494 St. Clair Ave 330-424-5686 call for hours

Miscellaneous Items cont.

- Flu shots: Most Pharmacies are no cost with most insurances
 - o Rite Aid Pharmacy-614 Bradshaw Ave 330-386-6210
 - o Giant Eagle Pharmacy-619 Bradshaw Ave 330-385-7554
 - o Walmart Pharmacy 16280 Dresden Ave 330-386-9813

Community Events

- Holiday Decorating contest (employees not eligible) Judging will take place December 19th. Winners will be announced shortly after. The winners will receive gift cards as follows: first place \$50, second place \$25 and third place \$15.
- Toys for Tots is a great way to share the Christmas spirit. A box will be placed just inside the office door for donations between 11/23/2020 12/21/2020. Toys should be new and unwrapped and dropped off during (previous) office hours. We ask that you drop off the gift with minimal contact.
- Since we are limited in our activities, we need to find creative ways in which to share and stay connected. Maybe it will be fun to share your favorite recipe. Send recipes to Rose @ rsoltis@ov-energy.com. One will be featured each month and distributed via monthly mailings.
- How does Drive by Bingo sound? Want to join in the fun? If so, please see the instructions/rules on how to play enclosed.
- "Guess How Many" is a fun game that can be played from your own home. There will be a picture posted on the website (santaclara-ohio.com) under the Resident Information tab/Community Featured Events. Once you have a guess email Rose @ rsoltis@ov-energy.com. This email will be the only way to submit your answer as it will be time stamped. The first one to submit a correct guess will get \$5 off lot rent. These will be posted once per month! Keep an eye out and try your luck!

NEWSLETTER SANTA CLARA